December 9, 2022

Manette Stamm City of Bellevue Arts Program 450 110th Ave NE, PO Box 90012 Bellevue, WA 98009

Dear Manette,

Thank you for your gift to Bellevue Arts Museum and for your commitment to the museum and our community. We received your 2022 Eastside Arts Partnership grant payment in the amount of \$6,500. This gift allows us to continue to provide thought-provoking exhibitions and engaging programs to a broad and diverse audience on the Eastside. With a history spanning more than 75 years, the Bellevue Arts Museum (BAM) is one of few museums in the nation with a comprehensive focus on art, craft, and design, filling a unique and vital niche among presenting institutions in the Pacific Northwest.

Thanks to the City of Bellevue Arts Commission, the arts continue to thrive here at Bellevue Arts Museum. A few of our current and upcoming exhibitions include:

- Joey Veltkamp: SPIRIT! May 20 through January 8, 2023
- Patte Loper: Laboratory for Other Worlds May 20 through January 8, 2023
- New Art and Sounds from the Pacific Northwest: Indie Folk August 10 through January 29, 2023

Thank you for your support of Bellevue Arts Museum. We are grateful for your support and all you do to advance the arts in our region.

With my best wishes

E. Michael Whittington Executive Director

Bellevue Arts Museum recommends consulting with a tax professional regarding the tax deductibility of specific gifts. Bellevue Arts Museum is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization; tax ID #91-6028261. Your donation is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift.